
The Work is Underway 
The work is currently being 
done now to be ready for the 
fall.  The classrooms are being 
equipped with the necessary 
hardware and the faculty is in 
training for its implementation. 
 
We are very appreciative to 
Bro. Jeff Taylor and PMRBC 
Tech Ministries for his  
assistance in all areas of  
installation and operation of this 
equipment. 

 
If you would like more  
information about these new 
opportunities to increase your 
Bible knowledge at CBI please 
feel free to contact me and 
request that information.  
 
Thank You! 
   
God Bless! 

Bro. Darry Hatfield 
 
 
 

The 2019-2020 school year was 
a year in which everyone at CBI 
expanded their knowledge. 
 
The Corona Pandemic caused 
us to close our doors for the 
last 3 months of the school year 
and forced us to rely on  
ingenuity and initiative to  
provide the best educational 
environment we possibly could 
with the circumstances we were 
handed. 
 
We fully intend to return to 
the classroom in August, but 
in light of our recent experience 
with the Corona virus we are 
now in the process of preparing 
both our facilities and our  
faculty to enter the world of  
E-learning on a much larger 
scale. 
 
We will be implementing three 

distinct tiers of instructional 
opportunities for our students. 
 
Tier 1: On-Site 
This tier of instruction is our 
normal onsite classroom  
instruction, but we will also be 
incorporating ZOOM usage in 
the classroom for those  
students who need this access 
in times of necessary absences.  
Tier 2: Realtime Distance 

This tier of instruction will  
permit the student to  
electronically be a part of the 
classroom during the actual time 
when the instructor and the 
onsite students are meeting by 
using Zoom as well.  
This provides the opportunity 
for students enrolled in this tier, 
who are unable to travel to our 
facilities to be a part of the 
classroom activities real-time. 
 
Tier 3: Distance Learning  
This tier will be actual  
prerecorded video classes 

which the student will be  
granted access to view at their 
convenience. 
 
While the learning process has 
been trying and uncomfortable 
it has proven beneficial as I am 
confident that God has opened 
doors for us to reach students 
both across the street as well as 
around the world. 
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Financial Report for June 2020 
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5HFHLSWV 
Chesterview Baptist Church 
Faith Baptist Church 
Grave Hill Baptist Church 
Hopewell Baptist Church 
Kevin & Teri Crabtree 
Langdon Street Baptist Church 
Nelson Valley Baptist Church 
Parkers Mill Road Baptist Church 
Piney Grove Baptist Church 

 
$50.00 

$100.00 
$50.00 

$100.00 
$100.00 
$100.00 
$50.00 

$500.00 
$50.00 

 

  
Ringgold Baptist Church 
Tateville Baptist Church 
Valley Oak Baptist Church 
West Science Hill Baptist Church 
West Somerset Baptist Church 
White Lily Baptist Church 
White Oak Baptist Church 
Interest 
Padfolios 
 
Total Receipts for November, 2018 

 
$100.00 
$50.00 

$200.00 
$50.00 

$500.00 
$100.00 
$100.00 

$1.13 
$20.00 

 
$2,371.13 

([SHQVHV 
Debit—Office Depot  
CBI Faculty  
Cardmember Services  
Somerset Utilities 
Vival 
Waste Connections 
South Kentucky RECC 
Silent Guard 
Darry Hatfield 
Acton’s Lawn Service 
Darry Hatfield 
Ernie Warren 
Debit—Walmart 
Debit—Lowe’s 
Debit—Office Dept 
Debit—Inkcartridges.com 
Joe Warren 
Debit—Walmart 
Darry Hatfield 
Debit—Honey Baked Ham 
 

 
Address Labels 
Compensation for October 2018 
Linkedin & Interest 
Utilities 
Directory 
Trash Pickup for November 2018 
Utilities 
Monitoring 
Reimburse for Cleaning Supplies 
4 Mowings & Trimmings for October 2018 
Reimburse for Clock 
Lights for Sign 
Water 
Exterior Lights and Bulbs 
Copier Paper 
Toner for Printer 
Landscape Lighting 
Christmas Banquet Supplies 
Reimburse for Poinsettias for Christmas Banquet 
Meat for Christmas Banquet 
 

Total Expenses for November, 2018 

 
$44.51 

$2,175.00 
$66.35 
$15.19 
$75.20 
$12.28 
$86.70 
$42.95 
$21.74 

$200.00 
$10.59 

$600.00 
$27.86 
$39.18 

$121.24 
$167.46 
$400.00 
$66.20 
$36.99 

$266.00 
 

$4,690.60 
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If you would like to have your upcoming events 
for your church promoted here, email the  

information to   
darry.hatfield@cumberlandbaptistinstitute.org 
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¨ Mitchell Eggers—606-875-1943 
¨ Tyler Kennedy –606-278-5540 
¨ Josh Wesley - 606-303-2443 
¨ Charles Woodcock - 606-416-2633 
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Bethlehem Missionary Baptist Church - Ola, Arkansas                            
     Contact - Bro. Kenneth McCoy - 479-747-3760 - 1coach42@gmail.com 
Friendship Missionary Baptist Church - Flint, Michigan                                
     Contact - Bro. Mark Free - 810-516-4248 
Harmony Baptist Church - Sedalia,  Missouri  
     Contact – Bro. Webb Manley – 573-521-8282 

 
If You Are Interested, Please Speak With Bro. Hatfield Before Making Contact With 

These Brethren.  


